Financial Management Department
Purchasing Division
1112 Manatee Ave W Suite 803
Bradenton, FL. 34205

FLOR Phone: (941) 749-3014
www.mymanatee.org

June 24, 2016
TO: All Interested Bidders
SUBJECT: Invitation for Bids #16-2335CD
Lockwood Ridge @ State Road 70 Utility Relocations
ADDENDUM #2

Bidders are hereby notified that this Addendum shall be acknowledged on page Bid
Form-1 of the Bid Form and made a part of the above named bidding and contract
documents. Bids submitted without acknowledgment of the Addendum will be
considered incomplete.

The following items are issued to add to, modify, and clarify the bid and contract documents.
These items shall have the same force and effect as the original bidding and contract
documents, and cost involved shall be included in the bid prices. Bids to be submitted on the
specified bid date, shall conform to the additions and revisions listed herein.

The following question has been presented by potential Bidders:

QUESTION #1: We have recently observed the installation of what appears to be
electrical conduit at the southeast corner of the intersection at S.R.-70 and Lockwood
Ridge Road in the same vicinity where the 30-inch water main is to be relocated. It
appears to us these conduits will impact the work proposed for the water main
relocation that the County will be taking bids for. Please advise.

Response #1: If work has been completed in the construction area since the date of the plans
on May 31, 2016 that will impact the proposed work included in this Invitation for Bids,
Manatee County will resolve any potential confiicts during the construction of this project.

END OF ADDENDUM #2

Bids will be received at Manatee County Purchasing, 1112 Manatee Avenue West, Bradenton,
Florida 34205 until Tuesday, June 28, 2016 at 3:00 PM.

Sincerely,

N Noblp—

Denrfjs Wallace
Procurement Contracts & Buyer Manager



